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Recently enacted laws have changed the landscape for home kitchen produced food, 
catering and donated food. Join us for a webinar on January 23rd to learn about the 
law changes and potential opportunities. Donna Fenton Director of the County of 
Kern Environmental Health Division will discuss the new changes. She oversees 
many environmental health programs including the Food Program which issues 
health permits to all food establishments and home based kitchens county-wide. She 
developed and launched the Safe Diner app, a custom-built smart phone and tablet 
application that can be used to read inspection reports for more than 1,800 
restaurants in Kern.

Upcoming Webinars: 
2/6:  State of Small Business 

2/20: Selling & Buying a Business

To register visit https://zoom.us/join and enter the Webinar Code: 
397-286-605 Or Visit csubsbdc.com and check the calendar of

events




